
 

                                                

18th April 2023 
 

        
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
      Coronation Celebration - Buffet style lunch 

 

In celebration of the Coronation of King Charles III, we are having a whole school ‘Coronation 
Celebration’ buffet-style lunch on Thursday 4th May.  All children who currently have school 

dinners will be offered this lunch which will replace our usual menu on this day only. 
 

The children will be served with a choice of ham, tuna or cheese half sandwich, mini pizza slice, 
mini meat-free sausage roll and a decorated cupcake or biscuit. 
 

Children who usually have a packed lunch are offered the opportunity to enjoy this ‘Coronation 
Celebration’ at a cost of £2.35 payable in advance on ParentPay. (Please note: there is no 

charge for children in Reception, Y1 & Y2). 
 
If your child is NOT currently on school dinners but would like a ‘Coronation Celebration’ lunch, 

please complete and return the slip below by Tuesday 25th April.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 
 
 

       
        Coronation Celebration - Buffet style lunch 

 
I would like my child ____________________________ in class _________ 
to have a Buffet-style lunch on Thursday 4th May and I will pay £2.35 in advance on 

ParentPay (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 children only). 
 

 
Signed ___________________________ Parent/Carer 
 

You do not need to return this slip if your child already has school dinners. 

 
 


